
  
HINCKLEY PARK DEVELOPMENT 

PUBLIC COMMENT FORM 
 

19/480999 

In October 2018 the City held a design workshop with local residents, with outcomes forming 
the basis of the draft concept plan for the Park.  Council approved funding for the 
development of Hinckley Park which is located at 14 and 16 Hinckley Parkway and 17 
Copenhagen Drive, Hocking. 
 
So that the City can make an informed decision regarding this project, we would appreciate it 
if you could complete this short survey and return it by 7 February 2020. 
 
1. Do you reside or own property in the City of Wanneroo? 
 Yes [ ] 
 No [ ] 
 

Street Name 
 

Suburb 
 

 
2. Which best represents your household? 
 

[ ] Adults (18-50yrs) 
[ ] Adults (over 50 years) 
[ ] Family with children - under 12 
[ ] Family with children - between 12 - 18 years 
[ ] Family with children - under and over 18 years 
[ ] Other 

 
3. How many occupants usually live in your home? 
 
The development of the concept plan has proven to be challenging in that Hinckley Park is a 
4.1 hectare site with very few trees, sparse vegetation and limited water supply. 
 
Given the limited water supply for the site, the concept plan has made an allowance of 1.3 
hectares of turf to be included in the design, which is equivalent to the size of a single soccer 
field.  
 
4. Do you support the development of Hinckley Park? 
 Yes, as depicted in the concept design [ ] 
 Yes, but with some changes [ ] 
 No  [ ] 
 
5. What part of the park do you think you would use the most (Please rate 1 – 6 with one 
 being the most to 6 being the least) 

[ ] Children’s bike circuit 
[ ] 3 on 3 basketball court 
[ ] Nature play area 
[ ] Embankment Slide 
[ ] Turf kick about space 
[ ] BBQ & Shelters 
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6. Do you want to provide a reason for your response?  

Yes [ ]  
No [ ]  

 
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
 
7. How often do you think your household members would use the play facilities at 

Hinckley Park? 
 
  

[ ] Daily 
[ ] More than once a week 
[ ] Fortnightly 
[ ] Weekly 
[ ] Monthly 
[ ] Less than once a month 

 
8. Do you visit other playground facilities in other suburbs 
 

[ ] Yes 
[ ] No 

 
If yes, where are they located 
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
 
9. Do you wish to provide any other comments 
______________________________________________________________
______________________________________________________________ 
 
For further information, please contact the Community Facilities Planning Officer on 9405 
5050. 
 
Public comment closes Friday 7 February 2020. 
 
Comments forms can be returned in the following manner; 
 
In person: 
City of Wanneroo Civic Centre 
23 Dundebar Road 
Wanneroo, WA 6065 
 
By mail: In the Reply Paid Envelope 
 
By email:  leisure.planning@wanneroo.wa.gov.au 
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